
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/19/2016 2:49:27 PM
Subject: RE: Letter from Sheriff Wright

I just found notes from prior correspondence between Mr. Casasanta and our Ombudsman, and so perhaps we need 
not respond to Sheriff Wright.
 
Comments for Governor JS 3/12/15 Left message regarding correspondence.  At age 23 got 3rd DUI.  Father helped 
him regarding his addiction.  Has interlock device in vehicle.  Wanted to make the Governor aware of his story.  June 
23rd 2009 drinking stopped.  June 23rd it will be six years sober.  Never would have thought he would have gotten 3rd 
DUI at 23.  Wanted to share his story.  Thank me for calling regarding his correspondence.  Constituent was very 
pleased and pleasant.
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From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 2:48 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Letter from Sheriff Wright
 
Holly – Please advise how to respond.  The attached letter from Sheriff Wright indicates that he wants the Governor’s 
opinion on whether an individual can purchase a firearm…?
 
Thank you.
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
 

http://www.onescfund.org/

